
 
 

IMPORTANT SURVEY FROM OUR PASTOR 
NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

 
DEADLINE NEXT SUNDAY, JULY 28, 2024 

 
2 OPTIONS TO COMPLETE: 

 
1.  Type the link below in your search engine to complete 

the quick 3 question survey online (will take less than 
30 seconds). Link was also sent on the mid-week email 
(just click from the email). 

 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QSBFQB7 

 
------ or ------ 

 
2.  Answer the questions below  drop in the offering plate. 

PNC Search 
1. Do you have an age preference for our next 

minister? 
 
 
 
2. What is the one must you need in a minister? 

 
 
 

3. Is a female minister acceptable? (Circle One) 
 

Yes  No  No preference 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QSBFQB7


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
WE’RE INVITED 

 
The congregation is invited to attend the installation service of 
Rev. Kyle Segars on Sunday, July 21st @ 3pm, Oxford 
Presbyterian Church ,143 Oxford Lane. Rev. Segars began his 
ministry at Oxford April 25, 2024. A reception will follow in 
Oxford's fellowship hall. Marnie Caldwell will serve on Rev. 
Segars commission. 
 
 
************************************************************************* 

 
NOTE FROM THE WORSHIP COMMITTEE 

 
Bill Klein will be pulpit supply for August 18th and September 
15th. We are planning to have him perform any baptisms on 
those Sundays and for any congregational meetings. 
 
If anyone is interested in being baptized or having their children 
baptized, please let Rosalea or Joan know so we can plan 
accordingly. 
 
Burr Datz has agreed to being our pulpit supply through 
September. 
 
******************************************************************************* 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 
The Annual Palmer Ice Cream Supper will be Aug. 17th!! 

 
The committee is in dire need of volunteers for Wednesday, 
August, 14th “Day of Production” to make 200 gallons of ice 
cream and on Saturday, August, 17th “Day of the Event” with 
help in all areas: set up/ tear down, serving, kitchen help, 
cooking etc. If interested or planning to help again this year, 
PLEASE get with Mark – mfonteno@wlu.edu or  
cell phone 570-8969. 
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A NOTE OF THANKS 

 
Dear Friends at CPC:  Ellen and I (Horace)  deeply appreciate your 
thoughts and prayers.  The greeting card, signed by so many good 
friends, cheered our hearts. Ellen is improving, but progress is 
disappointingly slow.  She suffered far more damage than we first 
thought.  Her pain is constant and involves her entire body.  She 
cannot sit nor stand more than a few minutes. The complicated body 
brace provides some help, but she is advised to limit its use, because 
it inhibits healing. Fortunately, I seem to be healthy and strong, 
despite my 92 years of age.  I am capable of handling all necessary 
chores.  I thank God for such a blessing. Ellen and I pray for your 
church.  May God bless every one of you with happiness and peace.   
Affectionately, Horace and Ellen Douty 
 
************************************************************************* 

BOOKMOBILE VISITS CPC 
Keep reading this summer…grab a book from the Bookmobile! 

Next visit is scheduled for July 24th at CPC! 
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